
MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

February 2nd, 2021 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regularly scheduled meeting 

of the Planning Board for Tuesday, February 2, 2021 is 

hereby been cancelled. 

 

All items which were scheduled to be heard and had 

already been noticed will be carried to the next regularly 

scheduled meeting, Tuesday, February 16, 2021; 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the next regularly scheduled 

meeting of the Planning Board is Tuesday, February 16, 

2021, at 7:30 PM  

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the meeting will be 

held via Zoom  

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE MONTVALE PLANNING BOARD 

R. Lorraine Hutter 

Land Use Administrator 


